
 

 

 

  

 

 

The October edition of OUR NEWS is here 
 

 

 

Dear Fiona, 

  

We are pleased to bring you the latest edition of our newsletter for Neighbourhood 
Watch supporters across England and Wales. 

  

Here are some highlights in October's edition: 

*Enjoy photos and stories from our National Crime and Community Conference, and 
celebrate the winners of this year's Volunteer Recognition Awards 

*You're invited to complete our 2024 Crime and Community Survey before 31st October 
(click this link to complete the survey) 

*The MLA shares tips on keeping your home secure as we approach winter 

*SimpliSafe gives guidance on home security during the darker nights 

  

READ THE OCTOBER NEWSLETTER HERE. 

We hope you enjoy this edition - please share it far and wide with your communities! 

https://s-url.co/E7oWAA
https://s-url.co/FLoWAA
https://www.sussexalerts.co.uk/
https://cdn.neighbourhoodalert.co.uk/messageTypeIcons/Mt28P3.jpg


 

 

 

   

 


